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To:                                                         

The Minister of Interior 

Mr. Silvan Shalom 

Kaplan 2 St.                                           Urgent! 

Jerusalem 
 

Dear Sir, 

Re:       Notice of representation of permanent residents in proceedings 

           on the revocation of status in Israel 

           Dwayat, ID No.________  

           Abu Kaf, ID No.________ 

           Atrash, ID No.__________ 

           Abu Ghanam, ID No._______  
 

 The families, the details of whose sons are in the above reference  

 (hereinafter: our clients), have authorized the attorneys of HaMoked:  

 Center of the Defence of the Individual to handle the affairs of their 

 family members, relating to the proceedings to revoke their status in 

 Israel. Powers of attorney on behalf of the four families are enclosed  

 herein. 
 

1. Given the above, I wish to draw your attention to the following things: 

2. Yesterday, October 21, 2015, it was reported in various media outlets that 

the Minister of Interior had signed letters of summons to a hearing that 

would be held for our four clients, whose details appear above. This, in the 

framework of proceedings initiated to revoke their status in Israel. 

Additionally, and according to the same media reports, the purpose of the 

hearing is to allow our clients to raise their arguments against the intention 

to revoke their status, prior to final decision in their case.   

3. Until this writing, the families have not received summons or notice of the 

intent to summon our clients to a hearing. 

4. Moreover, insofar as the media reports are accurate, and in order to ensure  

that the right afforded to our clients to present their case will be more than 

just an empty gesture, we request the following: 

 

 That copies of the summons for the separate hearings that 

have been scheduled or will be scheduled for our clients be 

delivered to us as urgently as possible.  

 That the exact schedule of the different hearings be assigned 

reasonable dates, that would allow our clients and us to hold 

adequate preparations ahead of time; and this also in order 
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that we may receive and study the criminal investigation 

materials in their cases. 

 That any action or notice about an intended action, 

concerning the proceedings of revocation of status in Israel, 

that will be initiated concerning our above-referenced clients, 

be made with our knowledge and in coordination with us. 
 

Respectfully, 

 

Abir Joubran, Adv. 

 

Enclosed:  

Powers of attorney 

 

 

CC: Mr. Yehuda Weinstein, Adv., Attorney General, by fax: 02-6467001  

 
 

 


